
From: McWilliams, Katherine
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1487363229539
Date: Friday, February 17, 2017 3:05:26 PM

5264-W

-----Original Message-----
From: Robinson, Kelly
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2017 3:05 PM
To: McWilliams, Katherine
Cc: Osborne, Caleb; Blanz, Bob
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1487363229539

Thought I would pass this along.

Kelly Robinson

Public Information Officer
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118

501-682-0916

-----Original Message-----
From: No-Reply
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2017 2:27 PM
To: Help-POA
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1487363229539

*******************************************************************************
Email Address: dfinch2@hotmail.com
Name: David Finch
Category: citizen
Mailing Address: 2745 Collins Drive
City: Conway
State: AR
Zip: 72034
Phone Number: (501) 517-6633
Division: POA
Referring Page:  //www.adeq.state.ar.us/poa/forms/questions-intro.aspx
Email ID: 1487363229539
Date: 2/17/2017
Time: 2:12:31 PM

Questions Comments:

Hi. I have been reading about the permitting process and approval of C&H Hog farms. I have been so
very sorry that ADEQ has ever allowed such an operation come to be SO close to our national treasure
of the Buffalo National River watershed. I am not a  geologist but have read your latest report on the
most recent drilling samples. If no contamination saw found now it was hard to believe. It will just be a
matter of time before the leaching of the limestone in the karst topography DOES find its way into the
Buffalo. And THEN way? Take away the pigs? How can you even think that this is not a disaster in the
making? Really? Please reconsider your decision on this and START the scale back and eventual closure
of C&H. I am just a concerned citizen and lover of the BNR, but I have a voice and a heart & wish to
put both against such an operation as this. The newspaper said this was open to public comment, but
this doesn't seem very easy. I guess that on porous? Anyway, if there is another or better way to
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comment please let me know. Please please please save our River. Thank you, David Finch    


